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From: Jennifer Ball
To: JWMPS Exhibits
Subject: HB2355
Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 9:06:27 AM


Dear Legislators,
Please pass HB2355 during this session. It takes several steps to address systemic racial biases and I believe it will
help us to become a more just and humane state.


Best regards,
Jennifer Ball
4246 NE Hoyt St
Portland, OR 97314


Sent from my iPhone
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